Caroline O'Neill

From: David Rains MBE

Sent: 01 June 2018 14:28

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Re: Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction) Order

Dear Sir or Madam,

My full postal address is below as requested:

Kind regards,
Dave Rains MBE

Sent from Outlook

From: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT @dft.gov.uk>
Sent: 30 May 2018 12:20

To: David Rains MBE

Subject: RE: Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction) Order

Dear Sir,

Thank you for your e-mail. In order to register your support formally could you furnish us with a full postal address
please?

Kind regards,
Mrs Angela Foster | Transport and Works Act Orders Unit | RSSS | Department for Transport

Tel: +44(0)20 7944 2474 | Email. angela.foster@dft.gsi.gov.uk
Zone 1/14, Great Minster House, 33 Horseferry Road, London, SW1P 4DR

My usual working hours are 7.30-4.00, Tuesday to Thursday.

From: David Rains MBE

Sent: 29 May 2018 20:10

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction) Order

Dear Sir or Madam,

| totally agree with the re-connection of the Kent & East Sussex Railway to the mainline network at
Robertsbridge. | believe this will bring an estimated 4.1 million pounds in revenue to the local area, Rother
District, East Sussex, Ashford Borough and tourism. Furthermore it will keep a lot of cars off the road as
more people will visit by rail.



I personally live in Ashford and my postcode is: but | regularly use the K&ESR and would love to
see this line completely restored historically.

Kind regards,

David Rains MBE

Sent from Qutlook
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